
Carwyn Connect heads to Swansea

 The Carwyn Connect event will give local people the opportunity to meet the
First Minister and ask him questions on any issues which affect them or their
local community.

The session will take place between 6pm and 7.30pm at Pen yr Heol
Comprehensive School (Gorseinon, SA4 4FG).

People are encouraged to register their interest in attending the free event:
Register your interest.

Questions can be asked in a number of ways – they can be submitted when
people arrive at the venue when doors open at 5.30pm, in advance via email
cabinetcommunications@wales.gsi.gov.uk or via Twitter using @fmwales with the
hashtag #carwynconnect.

First Minister of Wales Carwyn Jones said:

“Over the past year, I have travelled across the country to hear
the views of local communities and answer the burning questions of
the people of Wales.

“I am pleased to announce the next event will take place in
Gorsienon. I want to see as many people as possible at the event,
so if you have a question for me, want to raise issues affecting
your community or have a great idea to make your home town a better
place to live, come along to the event.

“A wide variety of topics have come up in previous events – from
questions about hyper-local issues, to discussions about broad
Government policy.  

“This is your chance to meet and speak with me in person. I’m
really looking forward to meeting you all.”

http://www.government-world.com/carwyn-connect-heads-to-swansea/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/cyfarfod-carwyn-carwyn-connect-tickets-29820764710?aff=es2
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